February 28, 2019

Dear,

Federal Communication Commission,
445 12' Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

MR Rafael Fernandez had been our engineer for more than fifteen years. | believe that MR
Fernandez is without doubt the appropriated person for taking over this frequency. He is and
he will continue being our engineer for our others frequencies KDHW-CD (channel 35) and
K39DM (channel 27). There is not sale involved on this transaction simply MR Fernandez has
been the engineer who is been the one involved on our operation way before of the transition
from analog to digital. The commission will find that MR Fernandez had also been our
representative on all of our records and FCC filings.

Following the Federal Communication Commission Rules. MR Rafael Fernandez will continue
operating K20LQ-D and the proper account will be created in the Licensing and management
System following the Commission rules. The exhibit of this application is been placed in the

station records.

It is clear that between MR Jere Irwin and MR Rafael Fernandez that once the FCC approves the
transfer, MR Rafael Fernandez will continue operating and following all of the commission’s
rules. With the understanding that this is a final agreement, voluntarily we both sign below.

MR Jere Irwin MR Rafael Fernandez
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